
 
 

 

 

 

  
Announcement 

 
 

Outcome of Board Meeting – May 13, 2017 
 
The Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held on Saturday, May 13, 
2017, inter alia,   considered and approved the annual financial statements 
(including standalone and consolidated) for the year ended March 31, 2017 and the 
Statutory Auditors' Report. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


